
W E  L O O K  F O R W A R D  T O  S E E I N G  Y O U  T H E R E

SH-66OPEN HOUSE

Date:
November 3rd, 2016
Time:
5:00 - 7:00 PM
Place:
Wellston High School
Cafeteria
700 Birch Street
Wellston, OK 74881

OPEN HOUSE

Environmental Programs Division
200 N.E. 21st Street
Oklahoma City, OK  73105

Additional information about the project and the upcoming open house can be obtained from Scott 
Stegmann, CP&Y, Inc. at (405) 835-2836, or sstegmann@cpyi.com or Robert Payao, ODOT Environmental 
Project Manager, at 200 NE 21st  Street, Oklahoma City, OK, 73105, (405) 521-2312, or rpayao@odot.org.

ODOT ensures that no person or groups of persons shall, on the grounds of race, color, sex, religion, 
national origin, age, disability, retaliation or genetic information, be excluded from participation in, be 
denied the bene�ts of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any and all programs, services, 
or activities administered by ODOT, its recipients, sub-recipients, and contractors. If any interested 
individual has a disability that may require accommodation to participate in this meeting, please contact 
ODOT ADA Coordinator at (405) 522-3626. Upon advance noti�cation of the need for accommodation, 
reasonable arrangements will be made to provide accessibility to the meeting.

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation with the Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA), is proposing to improve State Highway 66 (SH-66) west of Wellston in Lincoln County. 
The project extents are from the Oklahoma County line extending east approximately 3.25 miles to SH-102 at 
Wellston. The proposed project would also eliminate the connection at SH-66B/SH-66, removing that portion 
of SH-66B extending east to County Road 332 and constructing a new SH-66B on County Road 332 to connect 
with SH-102.

As part of our e�orts to keep the public informed of this project and involved in the decision process, 
ODOT has scheduled a Public Open House to update the public on this project and present the proposed 
design for this project including the proposed access modi�cation at SH-66/SH-66B. The Open House will use 
a come-and-go format; no formal presentation will be given so you can attend at your convenience.




